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The DHMC Department of OBGYN is hosting a support 

group for families who have experienced miscarriage, 

stillbirth or infant loss. Grief is complicated and the feelings 

you may experience after the loss of a baby are often 

more intense than you might expect. For some grieving 

parents it is important to share their story and to listen to 

other's. The purpose of our support group is to provide 

a safe atmosphere where grieving parents with similar 

experiences can come together and share their feelings. 

Interaction within the group is encouraged, however, 

no one is required to participate more than what 

is comfortable. There will also be reading materials 

available that can be borrowed from a lending library. 

This support group can be joined at any time. Some 

people choose to attend shortly after their loss and 

others wait a few months or even longer. You can attend 

once or for as many times as you like. 

This group is held on the first Thursday of every 

month from 6:30-8:00 pm in the DHMC Heater 

Road Conference Room 2A. To access this room, 

please park in the front lot of the Heater Road building 

and enter through the main door. The room is just to the 

right of the staircase. 

All support groups are open to the community, not just 

Dartmouth-Hitchcock Medical Center patients. 

■	 There is no charge to attend and reservations are  

not required.

■	 Childcare is not provided. 

■	 Bereaved grandparents or other close family 

members are also welcome to attend. 

■	 Parents may attend together or individually. 

For more information or to ask questions about this 

group, please call (603) 650-7943 or (603) 650-2600. 


